
March 25th, 2015 

Mt:l.i\\ 6.ranb1 Vi\\a9e 

l4sidents' Assoc.iation 

Councillor Ron Moeser, Chair, 
Facilities and Finance Nominating Panel, 

E-ma~l councillor_ moeser@toronto.ca 

Dear Sir: 

Re: Yonge-Dundas Square 
Re-nomination YDS 1-60 

As advised by Taylor Raths, General Manager, Yonge-Dundas Square and further to the 
above re-nomination of Ian Gemmell please be advised that we wish to nominate him as 
our representative on the Board for a further term. 

Yours truly, 

Margrit Eichler, 
Secretary, 
McGill-Granby Village Residents' Association 

cc: Ellen Devlin, Administrator, Facilities and Finance Nominating Panel 
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